
Comment for planning application 23/00853/OUT
Application Number 23/00853/OUT

Location Land East Of Warwick Road Drayton Warwick Road Banbury

Proposal Outline application for up to 170 dwellings (Use Class C3) with associated open space and
vehicular access off Warwick Road, Banbury; All matters reserved except for access

Case Officer Richard Greig  
 

Organisation
Name Samuel whatman

Address 30 Curzon Road,,London,W5 1NF

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments My family home in Hanwell village and the historic village itself will be negatively affected by 
this proposed development, therefore I strongly object to Vistry Homes building 170 houses 
between Banbury township and Hanwell Village on the northern boundary of Banbury. 
 
This development will result in the disastrous loss of the village status of Hanwell village, 
with its historical importance of Hanwell Castle and grounds, currently an important 
archaeological site. 
 
The land area site has been declared by CDC as not suitable for development -it is rich 
arable land (grade 2 and 3A) and vital for our food supply chains, severely threatened by 
world problems such as the Ukrainian war -and is protected under the existing planning 
policy. 
 
The highly negative impact of further developments on green spaces and loss of natural 
habitats has a devastating impact on our wild life, our bird population has been diminished 
by 73 million since the seventies. 
 
The traffic issues and road problems are already clearly evident round and through the 
village and this development would serve exacerbate these troubling issues. 
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